BALDWIN COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT

REMOTE LEARNING OPTIONS 2020-2021

_ BALDWIN ONLINE ACADEMY THE REMOTE LEARNING PLAN

FOR BOTH OPTIONS, COMPLETE THE BALDWIN ONLINE APPLICATION AND THE INFINITE
CAMPUS REGISTRATION UPDATE. REMOTE LEARNING PLAN STUDENTS WILL USE THE
BALDWIN ONLINE ACADEMY PROGRAM TO ACCESS THEIR TEACHERS AND COURSES

HOW DO I SIGN
UP?

HOW LONG DOES
THIS OPTION LAST?

WILL MY STUDENT
RECEIVE DAILY
INSTRUCTION FROM
A BALDWIN
COUNTY TEACHER?

WHAT WILL MY
CLASSES LOOK
LIKE?

BOA is a permanent program of the Baldwin County
School District that is designed as a long-term
enrollment option for students who normally require a
non-traditional school setting. Families can reassess
their continuation in this program at the end of each
grading period.

Yes. All core classes will have a district-provided
teacher as will most electives. Once the remote learning
plan dissolves, BOA instructional structure may change to
accommodate the reduced student size.

District teachers will provide daily instruction to
support students as they move through the Edgenuity
content. Teachers may augment this content with their
own lessons and activities. This may change if enrollment
is reduced throughout the year.

The remote learning plan is a temporary solution to support the
students whose parents are not comfortable having them learn
on campus at this time. Families can reassess their
continuation in this program at the end of each grading

period. This option will dissolve once the COVID pandemic is
under control and will only be used if we have an emergency
school closure.

Yes. All core classes will have a district-provided
teacher as will most electives.

District teachers will provide daily instruction to
support students as they move through the Edgenuity
content. Teachers may augment this content with their
own lessons and activities.



BALDWIN COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT

REMOTE LEARNING OPTIONS 2020-2021

_ BALDWIN ONLINE ACADEMY THE REMOTE LEARNING PLAN

ACTIVITY
REQUIREMENTS

TO CLARIFY:

PARENT
INFORMATIONAL
MEETINGS

FOR BOTH OPTIONS, STUDENTS ARE EXPECTED TO SPEND ABOUT ONE HOUR PER CLASS
PER DAY, AND ARE ENCOURAGED TO ATTEND DAILY INSTRUCTIONAL SESSIONS LED BY
DISTRICT EDUCATORS. STUDENTS ARE WELCOME TO WORK AHEAD AT THEIR OWN PACE,
BUT MUST AT LEAST SUBMIT ALL ASSIGNMENTS BY THEIR LISTED DUE DATES. FAILURE
TO COMPLETE ASSIGNMENTS BY THE DUE DATE WILL RESULT IN ZEROS ON MISSED
ASSIGNMENTS AND AN ABSENCE IN THAT CLASS.

THE INSTRUCTIONAL METHOD AND STUDENT EXPECTATIONS ARE IDENTICAL FOR THESE
TWO PROGRAMS FOR AT LEAST THE FIRST GRADING PERIOD. THIS MAY CHANGE FOR
BOA STUDENTS AS OUR TEMPORARY STUDENTS RETURN TO THEIR TRADITIONAL
SETTING.

THE BALDWIN COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT WILL HOLD 2 PARENT INFORMATIONAL
MEETINGS ON REMOTE LEARNING AND THE BALDWIN ONLINE ACADEMY TUESDAY,
AUGUST 4TH AT 12 P.M. AND 5:30 P.M.PARENTS WILL BE ABLE TO LEARN MORE ABOUT
THESE VIRTUAL LEARNING OPTIONS AND ASK QUESTIONS. EACH MEETING WILL BE LIVE
STREAMED TO THE PUBLIC.




